
 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
This week the children have been working on embedding some of their learning. We’ve had; 
algebra, fractions, tricky words, throwing and catching, even artwork inspired by famous artists. 
Your children never cease to amaze me with their resilience and sheer determination to rise to 
every challenge! 
 
After school clubs are thriving too...choir club sound beautiful with their rendition of ‘Amazing 
Grace’ filling the corridors, homework and curriculum clubs are buzzing with children grappling 
with the challenges set, and football club seem full of energy and team spirit! 
 
Our Year 2 and Year 6 staff have attended training with the Local Authority to ensure they are 
secure in their writing moderation. All year groups will be moderating further next week along 
with other local schools. 
 
The Local Governing Body met last night to scrutinise workbooks. They celebrated the work 
children have completed, the marking/intervention that staff undertake within lessons to move 
children on, and they also set challenges for us to improve our work further. 
 
The School PTFA have been working hard to prepare for the upcoming Valentine’s Disco’s. I’m sure 
you will join me in thanking them, as without their hard work these events couldn’t take place. 
 
Have a lovely weekend! 
 
Miss L. Young 
Head of School 
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Please be reminded: 
 

No Dogs are allowed on school Premises 
 

Parents/Carers are not permitted to enter the school car park to drop off children for 
breakfast club or at the start or end of the school day as reversing cars are very 
dangerous in the area where children are entering the school grounds on foot. Please 
also take care when parking near the school and remember that it is illegal to park in the 
bus lane. 
 

What’s coming up... 
 

Tuesday, 13th February – FOSG Valentines Disco – KS1 
Wednesday, 14th February – FOSG Valentines Disco – KS2 
 


